
YOU ARE INVITED

The Forest Stewardship Council cordially invites you to a breakfast 
roundtable discussion at the Green Sports Alliance Summit. 

Wednesday, July 1
7:30am - 8:30am

Room W192A at McCormick Place

From office paper and hand towels to baseball bats and basketball courts, every 
organization uses forest products in their daily operations, food service,                
marketing and construction. As a member of the Green Sports Alliance Global 
Leadership Council, the Forest Stewardship Council is working to help teams, 
venues, leagues and companies protect forests by using FSC-certified products. 

This session will focus on specific ways that professional and collegiate sports             
organizations can use FSC-certified products to help forests, people and wildlife. 
The discussion format will allow plenty of time for specific questions you may have. 

Please join Lisa Morden (FSC-US Board Chair and Senior Director of Global              
Sustainability at Kimberly-Clark Corporation), along with Brad Kahn (FSC-US             
Communications Director) and Jenny Wood (FSC-US Policy & Standards Manager).

RSVP or questions to Amelia Harris (a.harris@us.fsc.org).


